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Permit application Chiapinni Street, Cape Town 

Trenches for electrical services 

 

 

 
Dear Itumaleng 
 
Our company has been appointed by the City of Cape Town to monitor the replacement of 
electrical cables in Chiapinni Street, Green Point – De Waterkand area of Cape Town. 
 
This Street Lies between the old DRC and Military cemeteries, both which have been 
investigated by ourselves and found to contain human remains.  The street itself may have 
been part of the informal grave system that has been found in adjacent Prestwich Street and 
nearby Alfred Street and Napier Streets. 
 
The proposal is to monitor cable trench excavation up the length of the street.  Any human 
remains found will be removed as completely as possible and re-housed at the Prestwich 
Memorial, a consecrated burial facility “across the road” that was built for this purpose 
following the minister’s recommendations with respect to the Green Point area.  We have on 
previous occasions monitored similar projects in the waterkant area. 
 
Apparently the work is urgent therefore we look forward to a timeous result. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Tim Hart 

Postal: 8 Jacobs Ladder, St James, 7945 
Physical : Unit D17, Prime Park, 21 Mocke Road, Diep River 7800 
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